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I request the following comment becomes part of the Addendum to the Agenda for the Board of Supervisors 
Meeting of Tuesday, April 19, 2022. 

Item 8 Recommendation for Additional Sick Leave for Those Negatively Affected by the April 2020 Stay-At-
Home Order · 

Is this an instance of preferred treatment? Employees who chose not be be vaccinated found their health 
insurance premiums raised and/or were terminated. Now you want to give and additional sick leave (80 hours to 
full time and 40 hours to part time) to employees. The pandemic affected everyone in different ways. Let's 
now work on moving forward with our new normal. Precedences like this should be avoided. 

Gail Atilt 

Pima County resident 
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